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Committee 
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From the President 
 

Hello Members and Friends 
 

It’s 2020 all over again we are now in another extended lockdown 
and who knows when this will end, supposedly at the end of August 

or when 80% of the population over 16 are fully vaccinated. So 

come on everyone get out there and get the JAB, I am due for my 
second JAB in two weeks hoorah.  

 

Unfortunately, all dinners and lunches are postponed till further 
notice.  

 
The Elegant Sparkling Afternoon Tea and Dance may also have to 

be rescheduled further information will be provided in next month’s 
newsletter. 
 

The AGM will also have to be rescheduled to a date to be decided. 

 

This is all very sole destroying I hope everyone of our members and 
friends are coping with the current restrictions. 
 

Take care and stay safe my friends.  
 
So goodbye for now. 

 

Your president 

John Wilson                    

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
 

Dinners are cancelled until 

further notice 
 

 

 

 

Luncheons are cancelled 

until further notice. 
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Membership Renewals 
 

A gentle reminder that memberships are now due. Membership is essential to participate in the 

AGM and to receive a complementary dinner at that meeting.   

 
Membership this year remains at $20 per member. If you hold a government pension card then 
your membership is $15. Payment can be made by direct deposit to the Three Sisters Social 

Group bank account, details below. Use your surname as the reference. Partners may deposit 
their memberships together. 

 
BSB: 082 656 

Account: 741 969 206 

Reference: Your Surname/s 
 

If you would like to become a member please use the form on the website. 

 

Aids Memorial Restoration – Medlow Bath Memorial Park (Reprint) 

 
The Three Sisters Social Group and the Medlow Bath Residents’ Association are embarking on a 
Blue Mountains community effort to restore the Aids memorial at the Medlow Bath Park. 

 
Our first tentative steps to achieve a sensitively appropriate and lasting memorial to the many 

friends who have sadly left us.  
 

Concept drawings are currently being prepared 

by Justin Hungerford of Dig Landscape Design 
that will enable us to have a clear vision forward 

of the scope and, dare I say, the cost of our 

endeavour. 
 

Additionally, the site chosen for our memorial, a 
secluded circular garden nestled under the 

mature pines in the park, has been cleared of 

the triffid like agapanthus blighting the site have 
been removed.  

 

Of course, restoring the memorial will take 
money. This will take many forms; however, our principal fundraising effort will be focused on our 

Sparkling Afternoon Tea and Dance at the Fairmont on 10 October 2021. We will be pulling out 
all stops to provide you with an afternoon of delight that you will cherish for along time to come.  

 
We will be providing you with updates in the coming weeks.  
 

The New Aids Memorial Site 


